
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

          November 30, 2014 
 
 

Hello,  
 
My name is Olivia.  My hometown is Tres Reyes, Quintana Roo, 
Mexico. 
 
I’d like to tell you that my stay at VIM is very beneficial.  Every 
week is another opportunity for me to learn and challenge myself.  
These last weeks have been the best.  I have a heavy study load 
right now because the semester is coming to an end.  But we are 
in the last days of classes, thanks be to God. 
 
I love to study and I am working hard for my final exams.  I 
alternate studying with my chores at the Mayan Children’s Village 
and free time to enjoy with my friends.  I am excited about 
Christmas coming up soon. 
 
My desire is to thank you for thinking of me and sponsoring me, 
and I also wish a Merry Christmas to you and your whole family.  
Thanks a million for helping me and helping the Mayan Children’s 
Village where all of my classmates continue their studies. 
 
Blessings upon your family and all those around you.  I bid you 
farewell with a hug for Christmas and wish you a Happy New 
Year filled with God’s peace. 

 
 

  - Olivia 
 


